
Dear O r  Rea 

I am writing to you and the planning dept e-mail which 
is on the notice outside 14 minster Road. 

Putting the Eruv pole in the location that has been 
suggested causes a couple of issues. 
Minster Road is very busy and there is no proper 
crossing except at corners. For wheelchairs and 
pushchairs to cross they will be using the busiest part of 
the road. 
We have a lime tree that needs pruning every couple of 
years. The pictures with the proposed pole was taken 
just  after the trees were pruned. The 8 residents of 14 
Minster Road are concerned about the restrictions we will 
have in cutting back those trees. 
We have several birds nesting in those trees and 
therefore we do not like mesh going across Minster 
Road. 
I t  would make more sense to move the Eruv poles to the 
bridge. We have seen numerous Eruv poles that are not 
on the pavement by residences. 
We know that Eruv poles are now part of many areas in 
London. We strongly object to the position in the 
planning application. Moving them to the bridge further 
down the road is a more suitable location. 
Regards 
Jody and Anthony Graham 



Flat 1 
14 Minster Road 
London, NW2 3R5 



PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS 

Year: 2014 

Number: 2464 

Letter: P 
Planning application add 

Title: Mr. 
Your First Name: N 
Initial: 
Last Name: Patel 
Organisation: 
Comment Type: Object 

Brondesbury Park Synagogue 

Postcode: NVV2 3RB 
Address line 1: 16 Minister Road 
Address line 2: 
Address line 3:16 
Postcode: NVV2 3RB 

Your comments on the planning application: If the Jewish community wants to res-erect a pole 
with a clear wire Eruv, then as a Hindu, I would like another pole with a clear wire representing our 
symbol "OM" around the same designated borough as we have a Swarninarayan hindu temple 
just near Mapesbury road, London NW2. What is stopping other religious body from doing this 
and were will the madness stop? 

IF YOU WISH TO UPLOAD A FILE CONTAINING YOUR COMMENTS THEN USE THE LINK 
BELOW 
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